

Notice of Possible Quorum of Board of Directors

Four or more members of the Rio Nuevo Multipurpose Facilities District's Board of Directors may gather at the following event commencing at approximately 12pm on Thursday, April 26, 2018:

Good Scout Awards Luncheon Tucson Convention Center 260 S. Church Avenue, Tucson, AZ 85701

This is not an official meeting of the Board and no action will be taken by the Board at this possible gathering of a quorum.

This official notice has been posted pursuant to A.R.S. §38-431.02.

If you have any questions, please contact Brandi Haga-Blackman:

Phone: (520) 623-7336 Fax: (520) 882-3699

Email: brandihb@rionuevo-tucson.org

Website: www. RioNuevo.org